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Dragnea, Irina

From: Amy 

Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2018 5:04 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: New RM-8A/8AN Districts: Comments

I live on 26th between Heather & Willow. As a resident within the proposed RM-8A area, I fully support the 

recommendation for the new zoning. 
  
I have lived in Vancouver for 20 years. In that time, I have seen many neighborhoods renew and transition. 

This is a good thing. We are a growing city and a growing city needs more places for its people to live. 
  
It is important to grow in the right way. In this regard, I think the RM-8A proposal is even-handed and well 

thought out. As a resident, I’m particularly supportive of the guidelines aimed at reducing traffic in the area. In 

the big picture, for the city, it makes sense to have townhouses close to the King Edward Canada Line station. 
  
In March, I circulated a petition to the residents of the 700 blocks of W26. The majority of residents explicitly 

supported townhouse zoning. Given that the residents support rezoning and that the proposal is clearly 

beneficial for the long-term growth of our city, I believe it is clear we should move forward with the 

recommendations. 
 
 
Amy Lin 
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